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Crime and Community Safety Briefing Paper 
Warminster Community Area Board 

28th December 2012 
 

Current Priorities: 

 
Up-to-date details of the current news about Neighbourhood 

Policing Teams, including, profiles, priorities and forthcoming 

community consultation events can be found on the Wiltshire Police 
Website.  

:::: Visit the new and improved website at: www.wiltshire.police.uk   
 

 

• Traffic Related  • Within the Rural Community and Schools  

• Anti Social Behaviour  • Three Horseshoes Walk and Primrose 
Walk.  

• Speeding  • Chitterne, Chapmanslade and Sutton 

Veny.  

• Parking/Obstruction  • Rear access road to the Fire Station.  
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Team News: 

 
Ps Debra ASHLEY 

 
 

Town Team: 
 

Pc Sam Withey 

PCSO Lorraine Rice 
PCSO Jason Greenland 

PCSO Mary Moore 
 

Rural Team: 

 
Pc Vicky Howick 

PCSO Caroline Wright 
 

 

Performance: 
 

 

ER Warminster 

Crime   Detections 

December 

2010 - 

November 

2011 

December 

2011 - 

November 

2012 

Volume 

Change 
% Change 

  

December 

2010 - 

November 

2011 

December 

2011 - 

November 

2012 

Victim Based Crime 940 967 27 3%   19% 22% 

Domestic Burglary 43 30 -13 -30%   12% 0% 

Non Domestic Burglary 99 92 -7 -7%   5% 8% 

Vehicle Crime 78 111 33 42%   12% 9% 

Criminal Damage & 

Arson 194 212 
18 9% 

  19% 18% 

Violence Against The 

Person 154 221 
67 44% 

  49% 45% 

ASB Incidents (Year to 

Date) 700 574 
-126 -18% 

      

Wiltshire Police are compared against a group of 8 most similar forces. Wiltshire Police have performed in line with peers 

and better than average for Victim Based Crime and Domestic Burglary in the previous 12 month period (November 2011 

- October 2012). 

* Detections include both Sanction Detections and Local Resolution 
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Performance this reporting period remains fairly static when compared to the  

last police report.  
Year on year comparisons show a slight increase in certain crime types, however 

the good news is Burglary – to both houses and other buildings – remains lower 
when compared to last year’s figures. 
The figures re violence whilst disappointing reflect a predominance of private 

space incidents, where reporting is encouraged.  
There are reports of public/night time violence but this is not an issue for the  

town. There are no current series of crimes. 
 
 

 
 

Lindsey Winter 
Sector Inspector  
Warminster Westbury Tisbury and Mere 

28th December 2012 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


